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The purpose of the College’s Professional Practice Committee is to: 
 
• develop, maintain and review scope of practice and services which members 

of the college are authorized to perform based on their certification with the 
College 

• develop, maintain and review the Standards of Practice and programs to 
ensure continued competence of members 

• provide continuing education direction and opportunities for members   
• assess referred allegations or concerns about a member’s capacity to practice 
• provide guidance and recommendations to the Registrar, Assistant Registrar, 

and the Board of Directors on matters concerning professional practice in 
keeping with the mandate of the College to protect the public 

 
The Professional Practice Committee has met regularly over the past year.  The 
focus has been on: 
 
• reviewing and further developing the scope of practice statements for the 

various certifications of the College, including for CVRP and CCVE and the 
two new certifications:  Return to Work Disability Managers (RTWDM) and 
Certified Forensic Life Care Planners (CFLCP) 

• developing definitions of various services provided by vocational rehabilitation 
professionals to enable members and the public to distinguish between the 
expertise of the various types of certifications provided by the College 

 reviewing and further developing the College’s Standards of Practice and  
 
Practice Guidelines 
 
Over the next year, the Professional Practice Committee will meet regularly to 
continue to review and further develop the College’s Standards of Practice and 
Practice Guidelines and develop same for the College’s certifications, including the 
CVRP and CCVE certifications and the new certifications, Return to Work Disability 
Managers (RTWDM) and Certified Forensic Life Care Planners (CFLCP). 
 
I would like to thank the Professional Practice Committee members who have 
generously shared their time and knowledge over the last year.  I would also like to  
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thank the Registration Committee for working closely with the Professional Practice 
Committee in developing the scopes of practice, service definitions and the 
Standards of Practice. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 

 
Camille Hadida, CVRP(F), CCVE,  
Chair 
 

 

 

 

 

 


